
Kingfishers’ and Nighingales’ Feedback  

Make sure that you try to keep up with 

the tasks that you have been set each day. That way, 

when we return to school, you will feel more confident 

about where we are up to. 

The feedback here describes what the class did well and 

how we can make our work even better.  

Date: Wednesday 13th January  

Feedback 
Remember to ask your grown ups to send in pictures 

of your work regularly for me to offer relevant 

feedback. You do not always need to send in work 

daily, but if you have a specific piece of work you 

would like to show of, or a question you are struggling 

with, please send it in for me to respond as quickly as 

I can. It is lovely to see the work you are achieving, 

but I am also here to give you support on the 

questions you find tricky. Just like in class, it is 

always ok to ask for help! 

Maths 
We have seen some more fantastic maths work this week! It was lovely to see 

you all in our zoom sessions—I know these sessions went a little quickly and 

we had to whizz through, but zoom lessons are new to us all, so hopefully as 

we continue, we will get more used to this way of learning and get into our 

stride.  

Please remember to label your maths questions clearly within your book. This 

helps us to see which question you are attempting, making it easier for us to 

offer you support. It is also a good idea to use the title of your questions 

within your book—For example “Feeling confident questions”. 

Science 
We have some excellent scientists within our 

year group and you are all working brilliantly. 

We have seen some great tooth images and you 

all explained the different tooth types correctly 

and how this can link to an animals diet. As a 

challenge, can you tell me the diet of a human 

and how this links to our different types of 

teeth? Try to include our key scientific 

vocabulary! 

Guided Reading 
You are all working hard with guided reading and the 

majority of you are engaging with it well. You must 

continue to answer your questions in full sentences as 

you would in class. Home learning is tricky, but we 

expect the same effort you put in in the classroom. 

Lots of you are still sending in photos of the first 3 

questions—remember these are “thinking” questions for 

you to consider whilst you read and do not need to be 

written down. The questions that you must answer are 

on the last slide of your guided reading slides. 


